
 Looking for a school place for Reception in 
September 2023?                    

 
If your child was born between 1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019 they will be due to start 
school at either an infant or primary school in September 2023. Applications need to be completed 
online https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions. We have a Published Admissions Number of 30 
pupils each year. We offer small group tours of our school during the school day so that you can see 
us all at work. Please contact the school office to book your space on one of the following tours; 
 
Monday 19th September 9.30am 
Tuesday 27th September 9.30am 
Tuesday 4th October 9.30am 
Friday 7th October 9.30am 
Monday 10th October 9.30am & 1.30pm 
Wednesday 12th November 9.30am 
Tuesday 18th October: 10.45am & 1.30pm 
Wednesday 2nd November: 9.30am 
Wednesday 9th November: 9.30am 
Thursday 10th November: 9.30am 
 

Thursday 17th November 9.30am  
Friday 18th November 9.30am 
Monday 21st November 10.45am & 1.30pm 
Tuesday 22nd November 9.30am 
Wednesday 23rd November: 9.30am & 1.30pm 
Tuesday 29th November: 9.30am  
Friday 6th January: 9.30am 
Wednesday 11th January: 9.30am & 1.30pm 
 
Each tour during the school day takes 
between 45 minutes to an hour.  

 
 
Visit our website to find out more about us www.windlesham.surrey.sch.uk  
 

Windlesham Village Infant School, School Road, Surrey, GU20 6PB 

school@wvi.tamat.org.uk    01276 472212       

Cake & Play for pre-schoolers, 
hosted by School Council, Friday 
9th /16th/23rd September 1.45-

2.30pm 

Visit our Copse 

 Friday 30th October 

1.15-2.15pm 



 

                   

 

    

 

                      

Great teaching.  Happy children. Friendly community. Forest School for each 
class each month. 


